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Reading Literacy Added Authorization 

 
Learning Outcomes LO1 LO2 LO3 California 

Commission 
Of Teacher 

Credentialing 
 

 Standards Addressed 

 
Reading Literacy 
Added 
Authorization 
PLO’s 

Equip 
Knowledge & skills  to 
utilize research based 
practices; implement of 
plan, teach, reflect, & 
apply for needs of diverse 
learners 

Transform 
Collects & analyzes data to 
advocate for all learners 
and cultivates on-going 
self-evaluation & learning 
habits (promoting 
dispositions)  

Empower 
.  Demonstrates high levels  
of mastery & continual 
transformation in research, 
interventions & plans 
promoting a culture of 
literacy 

Legend: I = Introduced  D= Developed M= Mastered 
Course Title     
GED696 Advanced 

Research-
Based 
Literacy 
Instruction 
for All 
Students 

I D D RLAA Standards 2.5, 
3.1, 3.2a-f, 3.6, 4.1-
4.3, 5.A, 5.A1-5.A4, 
5B1-5B3 

GED697 Advanced 
Literacy 
Assessment, 
Instruction 
and 
Intervention 
for All 
Students 

 M M RLAA Standards 1.2, 
2.4-2.5, 3.1,3.2a-g, 
3.3-3.7, 4-1-4.5, 5.A1-
5.A4, 5B1-2 

GED628 Using 
Technology 
to Support 
Student 
Learning 

 D RLAA Standards 3, 5, 
7, 8, 9,10 

GED 672 Philosophy 
of Education 

M M CSTP 6.1-6.3 

GED689 Culminating 
Research 
Project 

M M CSTP 6.1-6.3 

 
 
 


